
Yo, I’m Kevin “cuetip” Hanson. I’m 
blonde and have blue eyes. I like mu-
sic a lot. I’m pretty open to all 
kinds of music, except country. I 
make music on my computer. I play 
guitar.I’m in a band called Han-
sonite.  When I’m not making mu-
sic, I footbag, also known as hacky 
sack. Many people don’t know this but 
I’m a footbag champion. I’ve compet-
ed against many footbaggers and won 
many competitions around the world. 
I raise money by 
foot- bagging and 
give it to poor 
needy children. I 
footbag, therefore 
I am. Also I have 
a meth lab in my basement. but I do 
not sell the drugs for personal gain. 
I give needy people the money I make 
from the drug business, so I’m really 
a kind person. If you want to support 
me, listen to my music at myspace.
com keyword Hansonite, buy my person-
ally made footbags, or buy some meth. 
Or try my new mixture, cocaine filled 
footbags. Thanks.
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